
9:30am Contemporary Service—B3 Auditorium 

Sunday, September 13, 2020 

Order Of Worship 

 
“I’m In A New World” 

 

Welcome 
 

“Blessed Assurance” 
 

“Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone)” 
 

Message 

Dennis McNulty, Pastor 
 

Time Of Commitment 
 

Closing Announcements 



JOIN US FOR AN EVENING OF 

RECONNECTING AND FELLOWSHIP 

 

Men’s Fraternity will meet OUTSIDE at the 

church under the awning on Wednesday, 

September 16th at 7pm. Please go to the BBBC Men’s Fraternity 

Facebook page to sign up.  

 

We will be providing BBQ compliments of Steve Davidson.  All 

food will be prepackaged and you will just pick a bag up.  If 

you have questions shoot me an email  at BBBC@volstate.net 

      Thanks, 

      Dennis 

Starting this Sunday, September 13th, we will have Kids 
Church at 10:30am in the Warehouse and a Nursery will be 
provided for those 4 and under. At this time, our sensory 
room will not be open.  
 

WE ARE BACK ON WEDNESDAY NIGHTS!! 
Starting September 16th at 6:30...we will all (Team Kids, GA's 
and RA's) be meeting outside at kids entrance so bring a 
chair. More details to come as our groups grow! We will be do-
ing online opportunities for those not attending in per-
son.  Kona Ice will be here and even better...we are paying for 
it!!!!!  Can't wait to see you all.   
 

Nursery for our babies thru 4 years will be provided.  Our 
Sensory room will not be available for now, but hopefully soon! 

LADIES MINISTRY WILL BE JOINING TOGETHER …  

Wednesday, September 16th. A Mother's Heart and Mosaic will 

meet in the Ladies Ministry Room at 6:30-7:45 and there will be 

a zoom opportunity all at the same time with these ladies!!   

 

If you have any questions, please contact Emily Byrd at 

ehbyrd@yahoo.com  

or Beth Chappelear at bchappelear.HMS@catoosa.k12.ga.us. 

PROTOCOLS FOR REOPENING CHILDREN’S MINISTRY 

Pre-register online for Sunday morning and Wednesday 
night. 
 

When you arrive: 

• We will take temperatures. 

• Your hands will be sanitized. 

• Masks are strongly encouraged and will be available if 
you need one. 

• We will be socially distancing 6 ft. apart when indoors 
and outdoors. 

• No outside food will be allowed. 

• In the event a child becomes sick contact tracing will be 

used. 
 

If your child has had a fever or has been sick in the last 48 
hours please do not attend. 

Week 1 – Lot’s Parenting Fiasco 

mailto:BBBC@volstate.net

